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May 27, 2020 

 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301 
 

RE: DG 19-126: Northern Utilities, Inc. 2019-2024 Revised Integrated Resource 
Plan 

  
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 

On behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc., the Commission Staff, and the Office of the 
Consumer Advocate (collectively, the “Parties”) I enclose for filing a Settlement 
Agreement among the Parties in the above-referenced docket. The Parties intend to 
present this Settlement Agreement for approval by the Commission at the June 11, 2020 
hearing. 
 

Consistent with the Commission’s temporary suspension of paper filings, the 
Parties are only submitting this Settlement Agreement as an electronic file. I will provide 
hard copies if and when requested by the Commission. 

 
Regards, 

 

Patrick H. Taylor 
 
 

Cc: Commission Staff 
Office of the Consumer Advocate 


